GAP Missions Ministries August Augus



Gap Missions Ministries P.O. Box 185 McDonough, GA 30253 770-231-3198

James & LaNelle GEORGE www.GAPmissionsAfrica.org

Time For School

Seems like this need rolls around more often than it should, but once again we are faced with the expense of enrolling the girls in school. The



expenses will be close to last years fees which were nearly **\$8,000**. As you know, GAP Missions is a



FAITH BASED organization. But, every year the Lord has touched someone or a church to meet this need. We are sincerely praying HE will open an avenue for 2022. Will you pray with us, asking the Lord to once again show Himself mighty to meet this need



"Ruth" — It was a sad day at the orphanage this past week as our precious Ruth passed from this world to her Heavenly reward. GAP Orphanage has had the joy of caring for Ruth since she was 7 years old. She was 14. She is now in the arms of her Savior, whom she adored. We were in preparation to bring her to the USA where we had finally found an organization that would assist us with a liver transplant, but for reasons known only to HIM, the Lord decided to call her home. A true friend to all her "sisters", as the orphans like to call one another, and a Christian example in every way.

Ruth will be dearly missed. Pray for all the hurting hearts she left behind. Thank you to all who gave support to care for her needs through the years and thank you Rock Springs BC for taking care of the final hospital and funeral costs.





Heart Attack

This is our love and passion, to introduce Ivorians to Jesus, the ONE who makes a difference in the lives of the people of Ivory Coast. Our desire was to finish visiting our village churches this summer. We have 12 villages we were not able to visit last

summer out of our 41 churches. We also had plans to take photos of the progress churches have made since your donation for land purchases, evangelize with "Jungle Riders", and photograph the orphans. However, I succumbed to a HEART ATTACK in Texas. Of course, the trip had to be postponed. I'm doing well with blood thinners and rehab, and we hope to make the trip by the end of February. You will receive an update. The CHURCHES are doing exceptionally well and progressing in their development. It's possible that Jean Marc will be able to update us with photos. We apologize for the long delay in posting a newsletter and we want to thank all who prayed and are continuing to pray for me and the ministries. The Lord is always good to hear our prayers, and we look forward to our return to Ivory Coast.